
‘The Buzz’  
What’s been happening at NPS?    
September 2022 
 

We have had a really busy start to the 
academic year. I would like to thank the 
teachers, TAs, Admin staff, Catering 
Team and our Site Manager for the 

energy and time they have invested in making our 
school the busy and special place it is. 

It was wonderful that so many of you able to attend 
the ‘Meet the teacher’ meetings. I hope those of you 
that were unable to make it have received the 
powerpoint so you know what was covered. 

 

SAILING AT MARINE LAKE, WEST KIRBY. 

Y3 and Y4 were really lucky with the weather when 
they took to the water. A fabulous time was had by all 
and the opportunity to jump into the lake at the end 
was an enjoyable end to the day. 

   

  

 

MILITARY STYLE EDUCATION 

Y5 and Y6 developed their team building skills and 
resilience when they worked with the team from MSE. 
Although enjoyable, it was challenging for some and was 
wonderful to see them achieve a sense of 
accomplishment. 

        

   

MSE will be running a holiday club in the October half 
term – more information to follow. 

Y1 and Y2 have worked outdoors with Gemma from 
Camp Curiosity. They weren’t so lucky with the weather 
but this didn’t stop them from being creative, working 
together and having fun. 

  

All these activities were funded by our Sports Premium 
money and we have lots more activities planned 
throughout the year. 

 

European Languages Day    

An interesting day was spent learning new languages 
such as French, Spanish and Russian. Thank you to Mrs 
Gould for her time and Mrs Amato and Miss Jones for 
organising a full timetable of activities. 

 

OPEN DAY  
We had a wonderful response to our open day 
yesterday. We felt proud to share the new foundation 
stage room and the rest of school. It was lovely to see 
both new and familiar faces on the ‘show round’. 
 
ATTENDANCE 

 
We began a new attendance incentive at the start of the 
term. Y3 (Tigers) are currently winning and have already 
had an extra playtime as a reward. 
UPCOMING DIARY DATES NEXT MONTH: 

October 

6th Y2 Barnstondale 9:30am-6:45pm 

13th  Y1-Y6 Music Production Day  

18th  9am PFA coffee morning – ALL WELCOME 

18th+ 20th  Parents’ Evenings – letters to follow 

21st  3:15pm Close for half term holiday 

31st INSET day – School opens on Tuesday 2nd 
November 


